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NOMINATION FORM  
  

  

THIS IS A NOMINATION FORM FOR ELECTION TO THE BVF COMMITTEE for the ANNUAL GENERAL 

MEETING of British Veterans Fencing to be held in person on Saturday 22 March 2025 after 

fencing at the Age Groups. 

  

To be valid, this Nomination Form must be completed and returned to be received by the 
Secretary, British Veterans Fencing (details appear at the end of this form), no later than 18:00 
Saturday 15 March 2025. All nominees must have current BVF membership.   

  

I, Gillian Aghajan 

wish to be considered for the following post(s) on the BVF Committee [tick the box opposite 

the post(s) as indicated]   

 

If possible please insert a photograph of yourself so that members can identify you. 

  

  

  OFFICERS  

President     

  

  

  

  ORDINARY MEMBERS  

Member    X   

  

  

You require two nominated BVF members as your proposer and seconder. Please fill in the 

details of your proposer and seconder below.  

   

Proposer  Full Name:  
  

 Evert van Gemeren 

Seconder  Full Name:  

  

 John Troiano 
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Please briefly outline any skills or abilities that you feel you would bring to the post(s) for 

which you are being nominated and what you would like to achieve as a member of the BVF 

committee.  

  

These may be published/announced during the election process.  

  

 

 I was invited to rejoin the BVF committee in 2022 and since then have 
continued in the role of team manager (for the European and World 
Championships). I am also the newsletter editor (current BVF committee 
has decided that there will be 2 newsletters each year commencing after 
the 2025 European Championships). 
 
I would like to continue with these roles. 
I have skills and experience in admin and IT. 
 
 
  
  
  
  

  

  

Date:  13th March 2025 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Details for Secretary BVF    

  

Address:  Lucy Wright, The Linnets, Barn Walk, East Wittering, Chichester, PO20 8DG  

  

Email:    secretary@veterans-fencing.co.uk 

mailto:secretary@veterans-fencing.co.uk

